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The Uganda Poverty and Conservation 
Learning Group (U-PCLG) is a learning network 
that brings together Ugandan conservationists and 
development practitioners to share their experiences 
and to work together to better inform development and 
conservation policy and practice. 

U-PCLG is coordinated by the Jane Goodall Institute (JGI) 
Uganda, with support from the International Institute for 
Environment and Development (IIED).

Why engage with the Uganda PCLG? 

* We work together to address key conservation and development issues in Uganda

* We provide relevant information through our mailing lists, and social media platforms 

* We offer a place where to share your work and ideas with like-minded individuals

Visit our website  http://povertyandconservation.info/en/pages/uganda-pclg

Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/ugandapclg 

Follow us on Twitter @UgandaPCLG 

Get in touch to find out more :

Dr Panta Kasoma (panta@janegoodallug.org), Coordinator 

Hellena Nambogwe (hnambogwe@gmail.com), Assistant coordinator

Our funders

U-PCLG is funded by the Arcus Foundation and by UKaid from the UK Government.

Photo credit:  Batwa guiding people through Bwindi Impenetrable National Park, Arthur Mugisha, 2015.


